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Good Afternoon

With reference to the above and the Secretary of State’s request for comments, KCOM are
engaged with Highways England over the diversion of all necessary apparatus which will be
affected by the roadworks scheme.

If you require any further information the please contact us as below.

regards

Pete McSherry
NRSWA Planner — Field Engineering

Mobile/Cell: +44 (0) 748 453 9186
Email: pete.mcsherry@kcom.com
Web: www.kcom.com
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